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I	am	writing	to	you	to	express	my	support	for	a	fairer	feed	in	tarrif	for	solar.	
It	simply	is	reasonable	to	expect	that	the	price	for	solar	lineup	with	the	price	of	
wholesale	electricity.	
Further,	the	environmental	,health	and	network	benefits	from	producing	solar	
energy	should	be	recognised	and	encouraged.	
	
Marion	Giles		
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